
 
 
 
 
January 13, 2003 
 
 
Federal Communications Commission 
Equipment Approval Services 
7435 Oakland Mills Road 
Columbia, MD 21046 
Attn: Tim Harrington 
 
  SUBJECT: Hyundai Curitel, Inc. 

 FCC ID: PP4HWP-2100 
 731 Confirmation No.: TC401759 
 Correspondence Reference No.: 5336 
 Request for Tech. Info.: 10/2/02 

 
Dear Tim: 
 
Due to PCTEST internal audit, transmitted herewith, on behalf of Hyundai Curitel, Inc. is an 
amendment provided in response to the request for technical information dated October 2, 
2002. 
 

1. On October 3, 2002, the grant notes was changed to the preferred                
terminology of RF exposure compliance, per advised. 

2. On October 3, 2002, the equipment class Licensed Non-Broadcast 
Transmitter Held to Ear was changed to Licensed Non-Broadcast Station 
Transmitter, per advised. 

 
We trust this information is sufficient to resolve FCC questions in this application.  We 
apologize for the delay in the correspondence response.  If you have any further questions, 
please do not hesitate to contact us.   
 
 
 
 
 
 
  
 
cc:  Hyundai Curitel, Inc. 


